
This bridge is part of a contract for repairs to three bridges
In total it is a $700,000 contract
Repairs to the New County Rd Bridge will cost approximately $411,000
Awarded to CPM Constructors, Inc., of Freeport, Maine
Work is expected to start in early spring

2025 CONSTRUCTION PROJECT
New County Road, Saco

Project Highlights

Looking for more information on Turnpike projects?
Visit our website at www.MaineTurnpike.com or contact:
Erin Courtney, Director of Communications & Government/Public Relations 

phone: 207.482.8119
email: ecourtney@maineturnpike.com

This project consists of bridge and
approach mill and overlay paving,
bridge joint repairs, header
installation, girder haunch removal
and other repairs. 

The work is anticipated to begin in
early April There will be one lane
of traffic on the bridge while work
is in progress. Traffic will be
controlled by a temporary traffic
signal. The majority of the work
will be complete by the end of
August.

All work is scheduled to be
completed by the end of summer
2025.

The work consists of:
New pavement on the bridge’s surface
Repairing bridge joints (this will help reduce the chance of plow damage
to the joints)
Installing elastomeric concrete headers to provide strength and protection
to the bridge joints

Maine Turnpike is making improvements to the New
County Road (Route 5) underpass in 2025
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